
 
 
Inclement Weather 
 

Inclement weather may occasionally make it necessary to cancel or delay school 
and/or our extended daycare program.  Should this occur, our administrative staff 
will use all the tools available to us to communicate school closures, delayed 
openings or early closures to our families.  This will include a posting on our 
school website, an e-notify sent to all families, and a message on our school 
voicemail.  These methods of communication will be completed by 6:30 a.m. on 
the affected school day. 
 
If severe weather conditions or other emergencies occur during the school that 
require us to close early, parents will be called and asked to pick up their children 
before the designated emergency closing time.  Days cancelled due to inclement 
weather or other emergencies will not be rescheduled. 
 


